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Christmas Break 

Christmas  Break starts Tuesday, 
December 20 at 11:30. No aftercare 
will be provided. School will re-
sume Thursday, January 5. 

 

Christmas Program 

The Christmas Program is on Monday, 
December 19 at Five Points. Please 
plan to attend the 
show.  More details 
will come from your  
student’s teacher. 

 

Dr Chris Johnson spoke to the 6th & 7th grade about 
organ transplants.    







 

1st and 6th 
Grade made 
STEM Snowball 
Launchers this 
week. They 
worked to see 
who made the 
one that went 
the farthest. 



5th grade helped with New Kindergarten Reading 
Groups! They assisted with new short a sounds, new 
words and reading strategies.  



 

Lego League 

In Lego League the teams have 3 different robot runs spread throughout the day. 
The judging sessions involve robot design, their innovation project, and a discus-
sion of core values (Discovery, Fun, Inclusion, Impact, Innovation, Team-
work).  Each type of judging session includes time for the teams to present and 
Q&A from the judges.  The long day also includes opening and closing ceremo-
nies along with awards.  The main focus is for teams to celebrate their success 
throughout the season, have fun, and learn from each other and other teams.  
 
 
December 10th: 8 AM-4 PM tournament for 6th/7th grade.  Tournament is at 
Liberty Leadership Middle School in Peoria.  Approximately 18 teams participate 
in total. 
 

Click the link to view a video about our Lego League. 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qB0rzs3xTYreWaGeILe9buO0J42BQ_s8/view?
usp=sharing 

 

Congratulations to our 5th Grade team that will 
be advancing to the State Competition. 









Ornaments have 
been made by 
recreating book 
covers in the li-
brary. They 
grace a tree there 
for all to see. 



Parish Auction is Saturday, March 11. 
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Important Dates 

Virtue of  Last Week 

God is speaking. Are you listening? 
Click here for a video on prayerfulness. 

Click here to learn how incense helps 
us to remember our reliance on God. 
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 ��������������������������Ǥ Why do we genuflect? - Fr. Brice. Click 
here to find out. 

2nd Week  
of Advent 


